
 

 
 

 

5 October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Significant road works will be taking place on the Gransha Road, Bangor over the next two 

weeks. The confirmed times and dates have been advised to us as follows: 

 

 Monday 12th October to Thursday 15th October from 9.00am to 4.00pm 

 Friday 16th October from 9.00am to 3.00pm   

 Monday 26th October to Tuesday 27th October 8.00am to 6.00pm 

 
Please be aware of potential traffic delays to and from School particularly on neighbouring 

roads. This will affect some pupils therefore it is recommended that you may wish to take an 

alternate route.  

 

Please remind your daughter/child to be vigilant if walking or cycling to/from School and to 

allow extra travel time to arrive in School on time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 

 

 
Glenlola Collegiate School 
Valentine Road 
Bangor, Co. Down BT20 4TH 
Tel: 028 9147 5340          
Fax: 028 9147 5345 
info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk 
www.glenlolacollegiate.net 
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